From: Michael Cloakey

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed rule changes
Date: Thursday, March 28, 2024 1:47:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

My name is Michael Cloakey a NM resident. I believe there will be less visitors and less money for NM State parks
with the proposed rule changes. My suggestions are:

Keep $5 day use for all and eliminate the annual day use pass.

Keep resident annual camping permit, a slight increase would be ok, and eliminate non resident camping permit.
Raise primitive camping to $10 with additional for electric and water.

Keep boat launch and registration, and paddle craft proposals.

Enforce rv’s not being used in a 24 hour period with fines.

Possibly limit camping to 9 nights.

Thank you,
Michael Cloakey
NM Resident
(915)490-0262

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:cloakeyma@yahoo.com
mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

